
Faculty of arts

McGrILL UNIVERSITY 

MONTREAL

Office of the Dean

October 26, 1925.

Col. Wilfrid Bovey,

Principal's Office.

My dear Bovey,

I have a letter addressed by you to my 

wife and dated September 23rd last, enclosing a copy of 

a letter from Mr. Estabrooks, and my wife now instructs 

me to inform you that she is consulting Mr. Estabrooks 

personally while on her present sojourn in Boston.

Yours very truly,

Dean


